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Statement from Editor-in-Chief, Seven West Media, Anthony De Ceglie 

The “6.57pm NEWS” won’t be returning to the 6pm bulletin but we’re in discussions with 
Mark Humphries about how to incorporate his enormous talent into other areas. 
Meanwhile, our very popular horoscope segment will continue on The Morning Show 
and online. 7NEWS won’t shy away from trying new things. It’s integral that traditional 
media doesn’t sit still and our team prides itself on always trying to innovate in the 
search for new audiences. 

 


